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CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 
MEMORANDUM 

DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
PLANNING AND URBAN DESIGN DIVISION 

 
 
DATE: September 12, 2023 MEMO NO: P-23-18 
 
TO: Planning and Development Board 
 
VIA: Anand Balram, Planning Manager 
 
FROM:  Clarissa Ip, City Engineer  
 
SUBJECT: RAC Public Streetscape Design Guidelines Manual 
 
 
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
Staff are requesting a continuance from the regularly scheduled Planning and Development Board 
Meeting on September 12, 2023 to a future Planning and Development Board Meeting to allow Staff, 
Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA), and Consultant teams the opportunity to collaborate on 
ways to expand on alley usage within the Guidelines. 


